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President’s Message 
   

Meeting Notes 
   

 

It’s only October with no   

snow insight yet. Me and a 

lot of you are probably 

starting to get a little 

excited about taking the 

sleds out of storage and 

getting them ready to fire 

up and roll in December 

when the trails open.  

 

We’ve already received 

two issues of the ‘Wisconsin 

Snowmobile News’ 

magazine, which is starting 

to get us primed and 

excited for some sledding.  

And even though there’s 

no snow, I start getting 

involved in the no snow 

activities: attending the 

club meetings, spending 

the day at our own 

‘Sledfest Grass Drag’ event, 

and going to ‘Snowfest’ at 

Wisconsin’s 

State Fair Park in West Allis, 

which is a great 3 day 

weekend event. The 

brushing and signing of our 

trails is also an excellent fun 

time no snow event.      

 

By now you should get my 

message that you can still 

have fun in the club, have 

something to do, and get 

moving and motivated in 

our sport of snowmobiles 

with no snow!   

 

Good ole Wisconsin 

weather….you can’t count 

on it for anything. The 

‘Sledfest’ event for this year 

was cancelled due to rain. 

 

There will more than likely 

be big changes to the 

event for next year. We are 

putting an event 

committee together to 

totally assess and change 

‘Sledfest’. We could 

possibly change the 

location, open the racing 

to all years of sleds, and the 

list goes on. 

 

As always, get your club 

membership renewals in 

early. We would like to 

have them all in by the end 

of October.       

 

        -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

                    

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s get in the club 

member ships early and do 

A little club promoting, such 

as canvassing old members 

no longer in the club to 

The second meeting of the 

season was held on 

October 5th at Carlson’s.  

Topics discussed were:  

Grass Drags, 

website/communications, 

County Rep.  report, trail 

master report, and 

recreation report. 

The club is actively looking 

for an event trailer.  The old 

one was falling off the 

frame and was junked. 

Keep your eyes peeled and 

on the lookout for one.  

The County is looking into 

club membership fees for 

next year. Suggestion has 

been made to have all 

membership fees the same 

for all clubs in Adams 

County.  This would avoid 

club jumping and people 

signing up with the club 

with the lowest 

membership fees. All 

brought on by the 

implementation of the Trail 

Pass for next year on July 1, 

2015.  

The 2014-15 budget was 

presented by Linda Roon, 

reviewed by the club 

members attending the 

meeting, and approved.     

Make sure you plan on 

pitching in and 

participating in this year’s 

trail signing and brushing 

event. The date is Saturday, 

November 1, 2014 at 9:30 

am.  Meet at the County 

Park on Hwy. Z which is the 

start of our club trail. There 

will be a “Potluck’ at Dawn 

& Jim Schnolis’ house (in 

Jim’s ‘mancave’) when the 

trail work is done.  

The next 2 meetings will be 

held on the second Sunday 

of each month at 11:00 

am. at Carlson’s. 

 Think Snow!  Let’s Ride!  

       -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

 

Special Interest 

Snowfest at the Wisconsin 

State Fair in West Allis, WI. 

October 17th to the 19th 

 

Trail signing & brushing 

November 1, 2014  

at 9:30 am  

Meet at start of club trail in 

the County Park on CTY Z. 

   

Next Meeting:  

 

November 9, 2014  

11:00 a.m. 

at Carlson’s   
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